
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, October 28 ∙ Twenty-third Sunday after Pentecost 

9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am  Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
After Worship Covered Dish Luncheon and Quarterly Church Conference (Fellowship Hall) 

 
7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope  (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101, 105, 106) 

Monday, October 29 
Happy Birthday to Fran Tabacaru and George Milam 

9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 
Tuesday, October 30 

All Day Decorate for 1st Stop Trick or Treat (Fellowship Hall) 
7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
11:30 am Ladies’ Lunch (SunnySide Cafe, Patrick Square) 

Wednesday, October 31 
Happy Halloween 

All Day Decorate for 1st Stop Trick or Treat (Fellowship Hall) 
10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying Acts 
5:15 - 6:15 pm Wed Night Supper: Richard Baldwin / 1st Stop Trick or Treat 

Menu: Hot Dog, Creamy Coleslaw, Chips 
6:00 pm  Trick or Treat Station (Front Lawn) 
7:30 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

Thursday, November 1 
All Saints Day 

9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm Ministers’ Cook-Off (Clemson United Methodist Church, 300 Frontage Rd) 

Friday, November 2 
Happy Birthday to Akierianna Denson 

8:30 am - Noon Friday office hours 
Saturday, November 3 

Happy Birthday to Becky Milam and Barbara Holder 
Sunday, November 4 

2:00 am Daylight Saving Time Ends 
 
Of Note:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for church information. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on  FBC Guest . ∙ Make a 
one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word  FBCPENDLETON  to recipient  73256 . ∙ 
An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
 
Starting October 8 , the church office will be open from 8:30 - 6:00 Monday through Thursday, with a 
break from 12 - 1 for lunch.  On Fridays, office hours will be 8:30 - Noon. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

October Ladies Lunch  will be this  Tues., Oct. 30  at 11:30 am at Sunny Side Café in Patrick Square. 
 
1st Stop Trick or Treat is Wed., Oct. 31.    Invite your neighbors  to make FBCP their first stop for trick or 
treating! Pick up a postcard from the table outside the church office and use it as an invitation. We will 
have a  free hot dog supper  in the Fellowship Hall from 5:15-6:15 pm  (NOTE: you do not have to make 
or break a reservation for the hot dog supper)  and a  Trick or Treat Station  on the front lawn of the 
church from 6:00-7:15 pm. Thanks to  Pam Willoughby, Spencer Willoughby, and Madison Kotewa for 
decorating the fellowship hall! Chris Cottingham and the youth will be coordinating the  Trick or Treat 
Station  -- if you can help, let Chris know.  If your neighborhood has trick or treaters, we want to 
encourage you to join us for a hot dog at church and then go home to  love and welcome your neighbors ! 
 
Ministers Cook Off to benefit Safe Harbor will be Thurs., Nov. 1  from 5:30 – 7:00 pm at Clemson 
United Methodist Church. The event is open to the public and costs $1 per tasting ticket to sample 
various dishes.  This year, FBCP helped sponsor this event with a donation of $500 from Hands On 
Missions, which was donated as part of our AC Fund. The  Annual Ministers Cook-Off, now in its 16th 
year, is a major fundraiser for the Anderson and Pickens area Safe Harbor shelters, which provide 
resources and support to victims of domestic violence.  
 
Called Church Conference  will be  Wed., Nov. 7  at 6:30 pm in the fellowship hall to discuss the  2019 
budget proposal . Copies of the proposal will be available on the table outside the office by Sunday, 
November 4. Adult Bible Study will take place after the church conference, time permitting.  Children and 
youth activities will take place on their regular schedule. Volunteers scheduled to lead youth/children, if 
you would like to attend the church conference, please check with Keleigh or Chris regarding alternative 
arrangements.  
 
November Ladies Night  is  Spaghetti & Socks Night ! Join us on  Thurs., Nov. 8 at 6:30  at the home of 
Christy Allen for a spaghetti dinner. Bring new socks to donate to the Lot Project, a ministry for the 
homeless in Anderson. Needs include men’s and women’s white crew socks and long johns.  
 
The next  “Young” Adult Game Night  will be  Sunday, Nov. 11 , 4-8 pm in the fellowship hall.   
 
We need additional  volunteers to make coffee  Sunday mornings for  “Coffee, Tea, and Conversation”  in 
the Fellowship Hall. Please contact Sheila Fant (via Facebook) or the church office if you are willing to go 
on the rotation. Training can be provided. 
 
Clemson Community Care  is sending out a "Turkey Call" to help ensure that all our neighbors receive a 
turkey. If you can help us fill this need, bring your turkey to Clemson Community Care during our client 
hours: Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM - 1:30 PM.  You may purchase a turkey and leave it at the Pendleton 
Bi-Lo, Ingles, or Publix for pick-up.  Distribution begins on Monday, Nov 12. Thank you for your help! 

 
SERVING ON SUNDAY, OCTOBER 28 

Coffee : Travis Rygg;  Deacon Greeters  (October): Lou Wood, Cheryl Patterson;  Worship Service Ushers : 
Team 4: Maxcy Nolan, Harry Evans, John Ammons, Austyn Sumerel, Peggy Carter;  Worship Service 
Nursery : Debbie Sears, Donna Taylor, Beth Schultz;  Video Tech : Jane Massey;  Sound Booth : Jon 
Calhoun;  Children's Chapel : Becky Milam, Cindy Still;  Tellers : Becky Milam, George Milam 
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